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February 8, 1982 

Reverend Father Zenob Nalbandian 
Holy Resurrection Armenian 

Apostolic Church 
909 Michigan Avenue 
Souti1 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172 

Dear Reverend Father: 

We are in receipt of your letter addd.tessed to His 
E.minence Archbishop Torkom r.tanoogian dated November 10, 1981 
regarding your request for a drawing or photograph of a 
baptismm~l font canopy. 

Our staff has searched through both our current files 
and the archives for any information pertinent to this 
matter but cannot develop anything that may help you. 

If you would be so kind as to be a bit more explicity 
about what you are referring to as a baptismal font canopy 
we may be able to pursue the matter further. 

~·le are awaiting your response. 

FAS:lh 
cc: Grace Hadjinian, arish 

Council Chairman 

Yours respectfully, 

Frank Avakmin Stoneson 
Execmtmve Director 


